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Liz rang the official bell and called the meeting to order right on time. Melinda led us in the pledge and
thought for the day: �Yesterday is the past, tomorrow is the future, but today is a gift, that�s why
it�s called the present�.
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Events / Speakers

No Events found

Birthdays

Melinda Ciarabellini
September 28th

Lew Quinby graced us with his presence today, despite his illness. Sadly, his cancer has returned, and he
is enduring chemo and immune therapy treatment. He said he will join us at our weekly Rotary meetings
as long as he feels up to it. We appreciate this and enjoy having Lew at our meetings. He was challenged
to up the �heckling� game. He took the challenge!

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800360732
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800360911
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800749039
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800361931
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800361931
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800726995
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800453577
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800362528
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800545603
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800361001


Rory A. Hanson
September 30th

Nancy Kay
October 8th

Cynthia Denbo
October 12th

Jack Alderson
October 19th

Don Chin
October 19th

The Veteran�s Day in-person event will not happen this year for safety reasons. Cindy Denbo (in true
Cindy Denbo style) will be arranging a spot on KIEM as she did last year. This spot will air regularly on
channel 3, as well as on social media. Additionally, she will send this out to the membership, so everyone
will have an opportunity to see it.

President Liz is requesting suggestions for fundraisers we can safely organize. Please email Liz with your
suggestions.
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Kristin was recognized for Coast Central Credit Union being one of three finalists for the Business in Ethics
award! Congrats to Kristin and CCCU!

John VanderMolen was recognized for his 48th wedding anniversary. They celebrated by visiting friends in
Oregon. Congrats to John and Leslie!



Larry Goldberg announced that he will be spending a month in Luca Italy! He will try to zoom in and join
us, if the time difference allows.

Program:
Dr. Evan Buxbaum and Lorey Keele presented an update on the Onxy House. You may recall our first
Yahtzee fundraiser helped fund the playground -- pictured below.




